
Regional District of Okanagan‐Similkameen 
Naramata Water System RehabilitaƟon Project 
Hayman Road Watermain Upgrades 

 

Clean Water and Wastewater Grant Fund 

In March 2017, the Regional District of Okanagan‐Similkameen (RDOS) received a BC Clean Water/
Wastewater Fund (CWWF) grant from the Federal and Provincial governments to help carry out a 
replacement project of approximately 5km of underground watermains in Naramata.  

Hayman Road is one of the watermain replacement areas included within the CWWF grant. This work area 
will also include small porƟons of Lower Debeck Road and Old Main Road.  

A map of the Hayman Road Watermain Upgrade project, including the porƟons of Lower Debeck Road and 
Old Main Road to be completed  can be found on the back of this newsleƩer.  

Ecora Engineering & Resource Group Ltd. (Ecora) completed the design for replacing these high priority 
watermains. The construcƟon tender for Hayman Road Watermain Upgrades closed in June and Peters 
Bros. ConstrucƟon Ltd. (Peters Bros.) was the successful proponent. They have subcontracted the civil 
work to Twin Con Enterprises Ltd. (Twin Con). The RDOS, Ecora, Peters Bros. and Twin Con will be working 
within your area over the next few months. 

ConstrucƟon will begin on June 22, 2017 with the reclaiming of the road asphalt. The exisƟng asphalt 
surface will be broken up and mixed in with the top layer of gravel to allow for the watermain 
replacement. The gravel road surface will then be compacted for traffic use. Moving forward thru 
construcƟon the road surface will be a gravel surface unƟl such Ɵme as the civil work has been completed 
and the road can be repaved. 

The construcƟon for the Hayman Road Watermain Upgrades project is expected to last unƟl the end of 
September 2017.  During this Ɵme the RDOS, Ecora, Peters Bros. and Twin Con will strive to minimize the 
general inconvenience of having construcƟon occurring within the area.  

In the event of a planned service disrupƟon or obstrucƟon to accessing your property the contractor will 
noƟfy you personally a minimum of 48 hours in advance. 

The RDOS would like to thank the residents and businesses in advance for their cooperaƟon, paƟence and 
understanding during the rehabilitaƟon of their water system. 

Should you wish to discuss any of the construcƟon work within the Hayman Road Watermain Upgrade 
project please contact Candace M. Pilling, RDOS Engineering Technologist at cpilling@rdos.bc.ca.  
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